
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND 

FILING OF PROPOSED BUDGET FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 

 

 Montague County will hold a public hearing on the FY 2025-2026 
County Budget, notice is hereby given to all interested persons that: 
 
 The public hearing will be held by and before the Montague 
County Commissioners’ Court, in the County Court Room, Montague 
County Courthouse Annex, 11339 State Hwy. 59 N., Montague, Texas, 
on August 25, 2025 at 8:30 A.M.. 
 
 The proposed budget has been filed with the Montague County 
Clerk, at 11339 State Hwy. 59 N., Montague County Courthouse Annex, 
Montague, Texas, where it may be inspected. 
 
 This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 
year’s budget by $651,877.00 = 2.78% and of that amount  
$9,394.41 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year. 

 
 Signed this the 11th day of August, 2025. 
 
     Kevin L. Benton, Montague County Judge 
     Montague County Commissioners’ Court 
     Montague County, Texas 


